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Executive Committee Report 
 
Blatchford Affordable Housing – Further Consultation 
 

Administration Recommendation 

1. That affordable housing in Blatchford be developed in accordance with the 
guidelines for the development of affordable housing as outlined in the 
July 4, 2017, Sustainable Development report CR_2334rev including the 
guideline of 10 percent affordable housing.  

2. That the $10 million earmarked for affordable housing be used for 
permanent supportive housing (a component of affordable housing) in 
Blatchford or an in-kind contribution of land valued at $10 million be 
dedicated for permanent supportive housing, and the appropriate budget 
adjustment be brought forward for City Council approval. 

History 

At the July 4, 2017, Executive Committee meeting, the July 4, 2017, 
Sustainable Development report CR_2334rev and the July 4, 2017, 
Sustainable Development report CR_4625, were considered and the 
Committee heard from D. Grimble, Fort Road Business Association;  
C. McDonald, The Right at Home Housing Society; W. Champion, Central 
McDougall Community League; and S. McGee, Homeward Trust. 
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